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On September 9, 2020, MUPY’s Pharmacy Students’ Association organized the ‘Welcome Home, Rub Nong’
Activity for the 2nd-year students who came from the Salaya Campus to the Faculty. In this regard,
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, MUPY’s Dean, gave a welcoming speech to all of the 2nd-year
students. The activity consisted of a welcoming ceremony as well as a Faculty introduction via an
online system. The purpose of this activity was to welcome the 2nd-year students to get to know more
about the Faculty of Pharmacy.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2772


